
 

     March 8, 2019 
 
 
 

Organizational Announcement 
 
 
It’s a pleasure to announce that Carley Baldwin is rejoining Medacta USA as a Marketing Specialist. She 
will be working on a part-time basis reporting to Matt Delong, Vice President – Product Management.   
 
Upon graduation from the Medical Sales College in 2014, Carley was recruited by our Sales Agent in 
Colorado where she worked as a Spine Sales Representative. Carley’s territory had no prior sales and she 
quickly built an impressive revenue base becoming one of our top sales performers. Carley subsequently 
joined Medacta USA and was promoted to the position of Product Manager – Spine. She was most effective 
in the role and her contributions have been sincerely missed since leaving the organization in August 2017 
for medical reasons. Carley has bravely fought back, completed a challenging rehabilitation, and is ready 
to return to work!  

Carley earned her Bachelor’s Degree in in Physiology from the University of Arizona.  She currently 
resides in Denver, Colorado with her family.  
 
Its wonderful to welcome Carley back to the organization. Her industry knowledge, experience, and 
genuinely positive attitude will be a great addition to our growing team. Please join me in wishing her 
continued success in this new role. 
 
  
Eric Dremel  
President 
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